
L’avenir est ICI

PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Elf mail: come enjoy the magic of Christmas in our parks on 
December 1!

Vaudreuil-Dorion, November 21, 2018 – On Saturday, December 1 between 9:00 a.m. ad 3:00 
p.m., Santa’s elves will be conducting their annual tour of  Vaudreuil-Dorion’s parks in order 
to collect letters addressed to Santa Claus. Children are invited to write their letters to Santa, 
making sure to address it to Santa Claus, North Pole, H0H 0H0, Canada, and include their own 
address so that Santa can respond! 

Two different routes

Two teams of  elves will be working simultaneously in order to visit as many children as possible. 
Families are invited to make their way to one of  the following parks:  

Route 1:  Séguin (9:00 a.m.), Jean-Jacques-Bertrand (9:45 a.m.), Seigneurie (10:15 a.m.), 
Champagne (10:45 a.m.), Chenaux (11:15 a.m.), Siffleurs (noon), Canardière (12:30 p.m.), 
Louise-Josephte (2:00 p.m.), Bourget (2:30 p.m.) and Briand (3:00 p.m.) parks

Route 2:  Aurèle-Joliat (9:15 a.m.), Géraniums (9:45 a.m.), Ruisselet (10:15 a.m.), Vivaldi 
(10:45 a.m.), Mozart (11:15 a.m.), Marier (11:45 a.m.), Dorion-Gardens (1:15 p.m.), Tuileries 
(1:45 p.m.), Bel-Air (2:15 p.m.) and Maison-Valois (2:45 p.m.)

If  the event cannot be held as planned due to weather conditions, children are invited to bring 
their letters to the Service des loisirs et de la culture (3093 De la Gare Blvd.) between 10:00 a.m. 
and 2:00 p.m. In this case, information will be provided on the City’s Web site and Facebook 
page.
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